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Raszka Shelley

From: DebraElaine McDonald <mcdonald.de@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 11:29 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Wolves - Endangered Species List

HB 3515 that would prevent gray wolves from ever being included on the state's list of threatened or endangered 
species is a terrible idea. 
 
 It's not an effective way to manage wildlife. It's not a smart way to bring differing sides together.  
 
This isn't Idaho. This is Oregon and we are better than this. 
 
Don't waste our taxpayers' money on stunts like this. 
 
Debra McDonald 


